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You might be eligible for Free School Meals   

Apply Here  and receive an immediate answer.                  

Please click here to view term dates for the school year. 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
What an end of term it has been!   
Thank you to all the parents and carers that attended the Nursery and Reception 
Graduation this week, it was such a special time! Thank you to all the Foundation 
Staff for their hard work in preparation for this occasion.   
The Year 6 Leavers Assembly was a fantastic celebration of all their  
achievements. There was not a dry eye in sight at the end!  Thank you to all the 
staff that have supported the Year 6 pupils on their journey through Gwladys 
Street. 
As the year comes to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all our 
parents and carers for their support over the year and look forward to next 
year.  
On behalf of all the Governors and myself, I would like to wish Mrs Barry,  
Ms Kilroy and Miss Lang all the best for the future as they leave us today. 
Thank you to all our wonderful staff who work extremely hard everyday to ensure 
our pupils get the very best education and hope they have a relaxing break.  
Finally, if over the holidays, you feel that you need support, please follow the link 
to our support page https://gwladysstreet.org/mental-health-and-
wellbeing/ or https://hubofhope.co.uk/  
I hope that you have a lovely summer break and we look forward to seeing you on 
Wednesday 3rd September. 
Ms Booth  

https://gwladysstreet.org/
mailto:admin.office@gwladysstreet.com
mailto:admin.office@gwladysstreet.com
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Ofsted-Report-2023.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/lunchtime/
https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Term-Dates-2024-25.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Term-Dates-2024-25-1.pdf
https://gwladysstreet.org/mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://gwladysstreet.org/mental-health-and-wellbeing/
https://hubofhope.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following  

children who have had  

100% attendance ALL YEAR! 
 

 
Chidiebube 
Chimemezue 
Astam 
Elyan 
Eram 
Muhammad 
Abdullahi 
Ross 
Nwachukwu 
King David 
Amelia 
Idahosa 
Imoleoluwa 
Oluwatisetemi 
Tiaraoluwa 
Natalia 
Harrison 
Robyn 
Sophie 
Alyssa 
Myroslava 
Michael 
Munashe 
Kganya 

Cole 
Harper 
Isabella 
Israel 
Christine 
Zuriel 
Azeezat 
Princess 
George 
Emery 
Nana 
Isabella 
Grayson 
Rayan 
Coby 
Srivardhan 
Rim 
Benjamin 
Logan 
Jayden 
Nathan 
Georgia 
Immaculate 
Immanuella 
Ariella 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Please take note of our school uniform expectations. When 
buying new uniform please ensure you are buying the correct 

items.  
Incorrect uniform items will not be permitted and you will be 

asked to provide the correct uniform. 



We use PA Connect to send out Messages, Letters and information you need to  

know regarding  your child. 

Please make sure you have installed the App on your phone. 



Year 3 had a fantastic visit to Barnstondale Activity Centre this week and were a 
true credit to the school. The children completed archery, rock climbing, night line, 
cannon ball run and abseiling. The children had a lovely day and we are very proud 

of lots of them overcoming their fears and trying something new.                           
Well done everyone!   



HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO 

 

Ifrah A 

Sawda M 

Ruby M 

Ivo U 

Hannah M 

Maddison-mae J 

Dominic G 

Ruby-Rae C 

Avanthika A 

Louie J 

Anthony M 

Sean-Junior O 

Reagan-John C 

Jasmine M 

Antonia C 

Teddy B 

Kelly K 

Riley-Thomas L 

Oscar C 

Willow-Isabella H 

Emerie W 

Sylvia D 

Ahmet I 

Freya G 

Sultan K 

Eva M 

Ibrahim S 

Matilda B 

Logan S 

Michael S 

Mitchelle S 

Immanuella V 

Lucie C 

Mason J 

Abdulmannan P 

Ivanna O 

James M 

Daniel M 

Melvin O 

Brodie S 

Kristyna G 

Nyashadzashe M 

Elyan A 

Alexandre G 

Lola J 

Luca C 

Lula M 

Erik B 

Shindy A 

Daisy G 

Oliver S 

Vihaan M 

Elliot O 

Jack L 



Find out more 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE  
with Spellow Library 

Our summer reading challenge has now started, and we 
welcome all your students to get involved this summer. 

We run this over the course of the summer. You need to 
take at least 1 book out per week for 6 weeks and you will 

receive a little prize each week and a medal and certifi-
cate at the end to say you have completed it. 

https://allabout-family.co.uk/liverpool/
https://www.transpenninetrail.org.uk/welcome-to-our-childrens-page/


Find out more HERE 

The summer and school holiday periods can be a challenging time 

for many families whether it is balancing childcare  

managing household costs or finding affordable ways to enjoy the 

break. 

Family Action is here to support families during the holidays and all 

year round. Please share details of our free national helpline     

FamilyLine, offering emotional support and guidance by phone, 

text, email or live chat for any family member over 18. 

FamilyLine can be contacted  

Monday to Friday from 9am to 7pm by calling 0808 802 6666 

 texting 07537404 282 or  

emailing familyline@family-action.org.uk 

or visit https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline 

FamilyLine Holiday Support 

https://fisd.liverpool.gov.uk/kb5/liverpool/fsd/localoffer.page?localofferchannel=16&amp;sortorder=1&amp;sortfield=relevance
https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/transfer-from-primary-to-secondary-school/
https://family-action.org.uk/get-support/familyline/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children return to school  
Wednesday 3rd September 
Have a wonderful Summer  


